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April 2017 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Families: 

 

As you are aware, the Lloyd Harbor Moving-up Ceremony will be held on 

Thursday, June 22 at 10:30 AM in the Cold Spring Harbor Performing Arts 

Center.  This location will allow ample seating for all your guests.  For this 

occasion, traditionally girls wear white dresses and boys wear navy jackets, 

khaki pants, shirts and ties.  

 

On the day of the ceremony, please bring your sixth grader directly to the High 

School at 10:00 AM.  Please be sure that he/she is on time.  Students who are in 

the graduation orchestra need to bring their instruments with them.  Upon 

arrival, children should report to the PAC.   Wrist corsages and boutonnieres 

will be distributed by the LHSPTG.  Although we will remind the children as 

the day gets closer, please keep this letter so you have the information 

accessible. 

 

Moving-Up Rehearsal is scheduled for Wednesday, June 21 at the Junior/Senior 

High School.  We will be leaving Lloyd Harbor around 9:15 AM and will return 

before noon.  The permission slip for this event is on the Cuban Lunch letter. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all of you at our ceremony.  Thank you for a 

wonderful year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Massimo, Mr. Gray and the Sixth Grade Teachers 
 

 


